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9th February 2022 

 
Dear Parent,  
 
Welcome to uniform-direct.com  
 
We are proud to have been selected as the uniform provider for your school.  
 
From February 2022 we will have the full range of Hardwick Primary School uniform available to  
purchase in-store at, 54 Babington Lane, Derby. DE1 1SX (2-minute walk from the  
Derbion centre).  Our opening times are 10am to 5pm Monday, closed on Wednesday and  
Sunday. (Current Covid- 19 service restrictions apply). 
 
We also have plain items, name tapes and water bottles, allowing you to buy everything you need in 
one go. 
 
If ordering for September, please allow plenty of time and order before 31st July.  Purchasing early 
will allow you enough time so that you can make an exchange or order additional items if necessary.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our store and to our website, and hope that you will visit us 
many times during your child’s school years.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Customer Services Team  
 
Uniform Direct ®  
http://www.uniform-direct.com/  
customerservices@uniform-direct.com 
01332 342569 
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